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New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance Welcomes New Board Members and Participants 

 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance, Board of Directors voted to 

approve Paul Herzog, CEO, Memorial Medical Center, Las Cruces and E. Diane Bowers, 

MD, NM Specialty Care, to serve as board members.  William Brown, MD, Calvin 

Ridgeway, MD, Lovelace Women’s Hospital, and David Vigil, Chief, Chronic Disease 
Prevention & Control Bureau New Mexico Department of Health have renewed 
their commitment to the board for another two years. 
 

The Board of Directors also voted to approve Marguerite Jean Thomas, MD, Lovelace 

Women’s Hospital, Koy Boayue, MD, University of New Mexico Cancer Center, 

Michael Fealk, DO and Rohini McKee, MD, NM Colon & Rectal Surgery Associates, 

and Diana Weber, MD, Presbyterian Health Care Services as Participants.  

 

NMCCA looks forward to working with these new board members and participants and 

to the expertise that they bring to the organization.   

 

New Mexico Cancer Care Alliance, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, offers New 

Mexico cancer patients and physicians access to the most up-top-date clinical research 

studies in cancer treatment. Our network of the major healthcare systems in Northern, 

Central, and Southern New Mexico and most of the community oncology professionals 

allows cancer patients to receive quality healthcare locally while increasing the 

knowledge of cancer care globally. 
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